
As an owner and user of firearms for hunting, shooting sports and personal protection I am outraged by 
this attempt to strip us of our constitutional right to keep and bear arms. SB 978 would do nothing to 
prevent violence in our state. What it's all about is absolute control of the citizens of Oregon and making 
criminals out of law abiding gun owners. I have always been pro law enforcement but that is not what 
this is. It's a vile attempt to strip us of our rights and totally control every aspect of our lives. Just the 
sort of thing we fought against in WWII. Think about this very carefully, it's not good for Oregon.   Lee 
Eubanks 
 


